
 
 

 

We write to share important information about new steps we are taking to meet the challenge of COVID-19. In 
the current climate, the health and well-being of our entire community — including each of you — is at the 
forefront of our thinking. 
  
To ensure the safety of our staff and clients, beginning today, and until we communicate otherwise, Summit 
employees will be working remotely.  Summit is open and available to assist you as we always have. 
 
We will have the phones either forwarded directly to an employee’s phone or going directly to voicemail. If we 
miss your phone call, please leave a voicemail message and we will return your phone call as soon as possible. 
 
You can also send us an email to info@summitveterinaryadvisors.com 
 
We’re committed to being your partner and persevering together in these days and months ahead.   

 

Sincerely, 
 
Summit Veterinary Advisors 
Website 
303-980-4000 
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